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Hello Teesdale Community OSHC Families and Kids.
Hope everyone had a wonderful holiday.

lts been so lovely to see all the happy smiling face’s from all the children and parents.
The children have been settling straight back in to the new term at before and after school care.
We have been learning all about planets and the world we live in.
The children have been making there very own planet’s and worlds to take home to enjoy.
The children have also been enjoying all the art supplies new games and activities.

Where all looking forward to all the amazing activities coming up.

Like enjoying a Poke'mon activity week. Then enjoying watching, learning and crafting about the Olympics.
In the coming weeks.
All Registering and bookings are made on the parents portal.
(commosh.net.au) All bookings must be made Spm the night before.

Kind regards from Community OSH manager Stacey and Educd ‘v;

TO ENROL & BOOK, LOGIN OR CREATE YOUR ACCOUNT AT
WWW.COMMUNITYOSH.EDU.AU OR EMAIL ADMIN@COMMOSH.EDU.AU



